
 
 

 

 

 
 
3 October 2025 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
I am delighted to introduce myself as the new Careers Leader at the Calder Learning Trust.  
 
As the Careers Leader, my focus is to ensure that all our students receive the information, guidance, and 
encouragement they need to make informed decisions about their futures. I am committed to providing a wide 
range of opportunities, resources, and experiences to help your child develop the skills and confidence needed to 
achieve their aspirations. 
 
Website Update 
The careers section of the Calder Learning Trust website has been updated which includes a weekly updated 
Careers Noticeboard. This will include when the college and sixth form open days take place and when the events 
we host as a school are on such as the CV workshops or the mock interview drops ins.  
 
FE/HE Careers Fair 
On the 15th October 2025, we are hosting our annual careers fair. We have 14 providers visiting us in the theatre. 
If you are a year 11 parent and would like to come along, please email for more information.  
 
Invitation to Participate in Careers Experiences  
We are committed to providing our students with a broad and inspiring careers education. As part of this 
commitment, we are excited to invite parents and carers to volunteer and participate in our upcoming careers 
experiences. This programme will commence from January 2026. 
 
How You Can Get Involved 
We would love for you to come in and: 

• Talk to students about your job role, career journey, and the skills you use in your work 

• Share insights into your industry, helping to inspire and inform pupils about the wide range of career 
paths available 

• Participate in Q&A sessions or workshops to give students a real-world perspective on the world of work 
 
Thank you for considering this opportunity to support our pupils and enhance our careers education. Your 

involvement will help our students see the world of work in new and exciting ways. 
 
If you have any questions or would like to be involved, please do not hesitate to contact me at 
careers@calderlearningtrust.com 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
K Clough 
 
Kimberley Clough 
Head of PSHCE & Careers 
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